
Borough of Highlands 
 Zoning Board 
Public Notice 

 
 

Please be advised that the Borough of Highlands Zoning Board of 
Adjustment November 3rd, 2011 Regular Meeting was cancelled 
due to a lack of quorum. All agenda items will be carried to the 
December 1st, 2011 Meeting. The December 1st meeting will begin 
at 7:30 P.M.  The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers 
located at 171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, NJ. 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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